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Administration in the Public Sector

1986

hailed for its timelessness and timeliness public
administration in theory and practice examines public
administration from a normative perspective and provides
students with an understanding of the practice of public
administration combining historical contextual and
theoretical perspectives this text give students a truly
comprehensive overview of the discipline and focuses on the
practical implications of public administration theory this
substantially revised third edition features increased
emphasis on and expanded coverage of management skills
practices and approaches including an all new managerial
toolkit section comprising several new chapters on important
topics like transboundary interactions cultural competencies
citizen engagement and leadership and decision making
expanded part introductions to provide a thematic overview
for students reinforce the multiple conceptual frameworks or
lenses through which public administration may be viewed and
provide guidance on the learning outcomes the reader may
anticipate still deeper examination of the connections
between historic theoretical perspectives and current
practices to help students think through practical and
realistic solutions to problems that acknowledge historic
precedence and theory yet also leave room for creative new
ways of thinking this expanded analysis also offers a forum
for comparative perspectives particularly how these practices
have emerged in other countries powerpoint slides discussion
questions with a focus on practice learning outcomes and
things to ponder at the end of each chapter that may be used
as lecture topics or essay examination questions public
administration in theory and practice third edition is an
ideal introduction to the art and science of public
administration for american mpa students and serves as
essential secondary reading for upper level undergraduate
students seeking a fair and balanced understanding of public
management

Public Administration in Theory and
Practice

2019-06-25

administration in the public interest is a highly readable
informative and up to date introductory textbook for
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undergraduate public administration and first year graduate
mpa students in addition to covering the basic topics found
in most introductory public administration texts such as
organizational theory and behavior public personnel public
budgeting federalism and intergovernmental relations public
management and the like this book devotes entire chapters to
the history and philosophy of public administration the role
of the constitution and administrative law and behavior
administration and management of state and local governments
and treatment of the use of nonprofit organizations and faith
based initiatives in public administration instead of civil
service preparation for m p a students administration in the
public interest presents a current issues theme of
conflicting ethical constitutional utility and leadership
values discovered and practiced in public administration the
primary purpose of the text is not necessarily to teach the
practice of public administration instead administration in
the public interest critically examines and evaluates the
various ideas people histories typologies and issues that
interrelate within the broad philosophical and pragmatic
world of the public interest unlike almost all public
administration texts this book describes and examines the
increasingly influential role of non profit organizations
faith based initiatives and private agencies in the
development of public administration each chapter includes
action steps for their local setting boxed inserts and photos
on key figures and events in public administration study
guides including discussion and review questions recommended
readings and web sites

Salary and Wage Administration in the
Federal Service

1946

the main purpose of this book is to cater to the needs of the
undergraduate students of public administration and political
science it is intended to serve as a basic text book for
these two categories of students the book has been broadly
divided into four parts part i introduces the nature and
expanding horizone of public administration as a discipline
it also highlights the growing importance of public
administration in the modern state with special reference to
the developing nations and points out its interdisciplinary
nature part ii discusses the contributions and theories of
some important early administrative theorists part iii
provides an understanding of the behavioural and social
psychological approaches to the study of public
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administration it examines the significance of the prismatic
sala model of f w riggs in the study of comparative public
administration the views of edward weidner on development
administration and the concept of new public administration
it provides a critique of various administrative theories
discussed under parts ii and iii part iv explains the various
concepts in public administration and their importance and
limitations in organising administrative structures keeping
in view the level of an average student an attempt is made in
the book to present the various topics covered in simple the
special features of this book are each part is preceded by
learning objectives and followed by various types of
questions that are usually set in the question papers of
university examinations a comprehensive glossary defining the
various terms used in the study of public administration and
brief life sketches of import administrative thinkers

Wage Administration in the Army and Air
Force

1953

this book examines public administration in south asia in the
context of rapid changes and modernization of administrative
traditions thoughts and practices the existing literature has
however not given adequate attention to these developments at
least in a single volume the book describes both the shared
administrative traditions of bhutan bangladesh china india
the maldives nepal pakistan and sri lanka and how far they
have adapted their administrative systems to respond to
contemporary administrative and governance challenges the
book studies how national civil service reforms have been
carried out in each member state of south asia and how the
national civil service acts and different regulations are
being implemented as well as what are the critical factors
associated with the implementation of national civil service
acts and reform measures in the region

Administration in the Public Interest

2009

hailed for its timelessness and timeliness public
administration in theory and practice examines public
administration from a normative perspective and provides
students with an understanding of the practice of public
administration combining historical contextual and
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theoretical perspectives this text give students a truly
comprehensive overview of the discipline and focuses on the
practical implications of public administration theory
features normative perspective focuses on the practice of
public administration and helps students understand what
public administrators do historical contextual and
theoretical perspectives provide comprehensive coverage of
the subject matter a thematic overview reinforces the
multiple conceptual frameworks or lens through which we see
public administration students will learn to think through to
practical and realistic solutions that acknowledge an
historic precedence and theory emphasis on performance
measures and assessments

Public Administration: Concepts And
Theories

2005

at the time of its initial publication public administration
helped to define this field of study and practice by
introducing two major new emphases an orientation toward
human behavior and human relations in organizations and an
emphasis on the interaction between administration politics
and policy without neglecting more traditional concerns with
organization structure simon thompson and smithburg viewed
administration in its behavioral and political contexts the
viewpoints they express still are at the center of public
administration s concerns

Civil Service Management and
Administrative Systems in South Asia

2018-06-25

this report is the 5th edition of adb s a comparative
analysis of tax administration in asia and the pacific it
provides internationally comparative data on aspects of tax
systems and their administration in 38 economies and detailed
analysis of the comparative results across the region aiming
to assist the revenue bodies to improve their performance by
providing opportunities to benchmark their administration
against similar economies in the region the comparable data
and analysis are based largely on the 2020 round of the
international survey on revenue administration for the 2018
and 2019 fiscal years
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Public Administration in the United
States

1988

excerpt from reflections on public administration my week at
the university of alabama was a most happy one dr roscoe
martin and his col leagues of the university and especially
of the bureau of public administration the fellows in the
program and the members of the alabama chapter all gave me a
most generous welcome and quickly made me feel a colleague in
their activities and i had great personal stimulus from
seeing at first hand the outstanding work which is being done
in public administration in the region and the challenging
problems which have been attacked i wish to te cord here my
sincere appreciation for one of the about the publisher
forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and
classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a
reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books
uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing
page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair
the vast majority of imperfections successfully any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve
the state of such historical works

Public Administration in Theory and
Practice

2015-07-22

public administration is commonly assumed to be a young
discipline rooted in law and political science with little
history of its own likewise teaching and scholarship in this
field is often career oriented and geared either toward the
search for immediately usable knowledge or guidelines and
prescriptions for the future although most administrative
scientists would acknowledge that their field has a history
their time horizon is limited to the recent past
raadschelders demonstrates that public administration has in
fact a long standing tradition both in practice and in
writing administration has been an issue ever since human
beings recognized the need to organize themselves in order to
organize the environment in which they lived this history in
turn underlines the need for administrators to be aware of
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the importance and contemporary impact of past decisions and
old traditions in seeking to go beyond the usual problem
solving and future oriented studies of public administration
this volume adds greatly to the cognitive richness of this
field of research indeed the search for theoretical
generalizations will profit from an approach that unravels
long term trends in the development of administration and
government raadschelders approaches public administration
history from a dual perspective as trained historian and
professor of public administration the volume is
appropriately called a Ã handbook in view of its methodical
listing of the literature on administrative history together
with summaries of numerous authors principal theories the
second chapter is an essay on sources in the field including
an extended bibliography these parts of the book alone make
it useful to scholars in the field raadschelders is helpful
in other ways as well the third and fourth chapters offer a
highly sophisticated discussion of methodological problems
encountered in writing administrative history including the
issue of perceiving Ã stages other chapters discuss leading
substantive issues such as the development of bureaucracy and
citizenship the author combines his own history telling with
more bibliographic commentary raadschelders presents his own
overarching theory on the development of government built
around the thesis that centuries of state making dedicated
protecting territory were eventually balanced by a period of
nation building that served the people this attempt at grand
synthesis is admirable but less valuable than his remarkable
success in reviewing the field s enormous range of complexity
and variety of viewpoints this is the most important work
appear on the subject since e n gladden s two volume history
of public administration 1972 c t goodsell choice jos c n
raadschelders is associate professor of public administration
at the university of leiden he is the author and co author of
several books in dutch on various aspects of public
administration

Public Administration

1991

public administration understanding management politics and
law in the public sector ninth edition grounds students in
the fundamentals of public administration while embracing its
complexity it describes explains and analyses public
administration through the lenses of three well established
perspectives management politics and law in addition to
thoroughly refreshed examples and case studies significant
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updates to this new edition include the discussion of
management has been collapsed into a single category
contemporary public management to better reflect the blending
of traditional orthodox and new public management approaches
in the field significant changes to federal administration
initiated by the trump administration the emergence of hyper
partisanship major court decisions affecting public
administration and newer scholarship and foci in public
administration a thoroughly rewritten chapter on budgeting
and public finance new public governance material
incorporated throughout the book including collaborative
models for coordinating administration with private
organizations particularly nonprofits additional attention
paid to public participation in public administration
including public administration s potential contribution to
strengthening democratic citizenship thorough discussion of
the latest managerial techniques and concepts as well as the
contemporary performance orientation in the public sector
together these revisions reinvigorate the book yet retain its
core structure ideas and familiarity for students and
instructors alike while the new edition retains its focus on
the us context the focus on managerial legislative and
judicial functions lends itself well to public administration
in many developed nations making the book a popular choice
with instructors around the globe this time tested and fully
up to date textbook is required reading for all students of
public administration public management and nonprofit
management

A Comparative Analysis of Tax
Administration in Asia and the Pacific

2022-05-01

from the nuremberg trials to the civil service reform act of
1978 to recent budget reconciliation bills the encyclopedia
of public administration and public policy provides detailed
coverage of watershed policies and decisions from such fields
as privatization biomedical ethics education and diversity
this second edition features a wide range of new topics
including military administration government procurement
social theory and justice administration in developed
democracies it also addresses current issues such as the
creation of the department of homeland security and covers
public administration in the middle east africa southeast
asia the pacific and latin america
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Reflections on Public Administration

1947

this book provides a descriptive analysis of how public
administrators manage municipal government using examples
from the united states it explores six dimensions of public
administration legal aspects of public management human
resources management budgeting and public finance the
political dimension intergovernmental relations and ethical
considerations as well as theory the authors address such
practical issues as economic development housing culture and
recreation public safety transportation and waste disposal

Handbook of Administrative History

1998

there are few studies that deal with an overall treatment of
the hittite administrative system and various other works on
its offices and officials have tended to be limited in scope
focusing only on certain groups or certain time periods this
book provides a comprehensive investigation of the
administrative organization of the hittite state throughout
its history ca 1650 1180 bce with particular emphasis on the
state offices and their officials bringing together previous
works and updating with data recovered in recent years the
study presents a detailed survey of the high offices of the
state a prosopographical study of about 140 high officials
and a theoretical analysis of the hittite administration in
respect to factors such as hierarchy kinship and diachronical
changes

Public Administration

2021-08-19

this text takes a problem solving approach to real issues
administrators face emphasizing school governance and
administration grounded in a historical perspective the
nature of administration in today s schools environment is
examined is examined with a critical eye providing readers
with a realistic view of the promises and pitfalls of
professionalism in administration this text provides a
balanced overview of the development of educational
administration taking into account the roles of teachers
students principals and superintendents new to this edition
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addresses current concerns in school leadership such as
special education services political constraints and federal
and state standards focus on the school administrator s role
as an instructional leader and leader of leaders ch 8 10 is
congruent with current research and best practice these
chapters address how the roles of principals and
superintendents have evolved greater emphasis on school
financing issues including vouchers and equity addresses a
topic of concern for many leaders provides the latest
standards for preparing superintendents and principals as
issued by the educational leadership constituency council and
the national policy board for educational administration
completely updated and expanded legal treatment highlights
the philosophical basis for legal knowledge about schools and
emphasizes current decisions and dilemmas greater emphasis on
cultural and diversity perspectives in the development of
schools

Administration of Government Property in
the Possession of Conractors

1958

the third edition of this highly respected textbook
introduces students of public administration to the practical
issues of administrative law while useful to law school
students it is most relevant to public management students
the presentation provides a concise foundation to the history
and theory of administrative law rule making and judicial
decisions the most important issues in administrative law are
included meaningful issues for present and future
administrators a larger number of recent cases and other up
to date information will be found in the book in order to
make the student aware of the kinds of legal problems likely
to be encountered in public agencies one or two cases
illustrate each problem at hand rather than discussing
numerous arcane court decisions and technicalities of legal
procedure in order to sketch the broad contours of the
present law

School Business Administration in the
Smaller Community

1964

the information age has become a reality and has brought with
it many implications for public administration new ict s
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offer new opportunities for government and governing but at
the same time they pose challenges in some key areas of
public administration like trust or the idea of checks and
balances this book is an examination of the developments and
effects of ict in public administration over the last 10 to
15 years it represents a re visiting of the 1998 ios press
publication public administration in an information age a
handbook as a point of departure the authors of this new book
have chosen the speed of the succession of theoretical
approaches represented by the phase of theories which has
appeared since 1998 this approach which reflects that of the
1998 handbook avoids the impression of technological
determinism and provides an opportunity to focus on the
phases of theory and technological developments the book is
divided into five sections the first section examines key
issues and the second focuses on aspects of democracy in the
third section the focus shifts towards structural conditions
the conditions that public administration has to meet in
order to maintain its effectiveness and its legitimacy in the
information age section four addresses some objects of
implementation like it inspired redesign hrm and the
phenomenon of street level bureaucrats finally the last
section offers some concluding thoughts publisher s website

Encyclopedia of Public Administration and
Public Policy: A-J

2003

public administration ensures the development and delivery of
the essential public services required for sustaining modern
civilization covering areas from public safety and social
welfare to transportation and education the services provided
through the public sector are inextricably part of our daily
lives however mandatory budgetary cuts in recent years have
caused public administrators to radically re think how they
govern in the modern age in this very short introduction
stella theodoulou and ravi roy offer practical insight into
the major challenges confronting the public sector in the
globalized era tackling some of the most hotly debated issues
of our time including the privatization of public services
and government surveillance they take the reader on a global
journey through history to examine the origins development
and continued evolution of public administration about the
series the very short introductions series from oxford
university press contains hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area these pocket sized books are the perfect way to
get ahead in a new subject quickly our expert authors combine
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facts analysis perspective new ideas and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable

IRS Administration of Tax Laws Relating
to Lobbying: Problems in the relationship
between the Commerce Department's
Maritime Administration and the National
Maritime Council, a private trade
organization, tax treatment of National
Maritime Council expenditures for the
"Don't Give Up the Ships" advertising and
public relations campaigns

1978

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our
most important libraries around the world and other notations
in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body
of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this
work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public we appreciate your support
of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Managing Local Government

1991-06-18

written by two of the leading scholars in the field this book
explores public administration in the past present and future
critically reviewing the modernization of public management
reform it reasserts public administration as an integral
component of democratic governance and fostering a state
citizen relationship wide ranging in scope the next public
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administration extends basic public administration to
consider issues associated with management governance and
democracy covers core public administration concepts and
their evolution through time draws on an international spread
of examples bringing theoretical discussions to life includes
lists of further reading essential reading for students of
public management and public administration

Officials and Administration in the
Hittite World

2018-12-03

efficiency focus and accountability have become the defining
standards for contemporary higher educational leaders
situating strategic planning and budgeting within the
organization and administration of higher education
institutions organization and administration in higher
education provides effective and proven strategies for today
s change oriented leaders bringing together distinguished
administrators from two year four year public and private
colleges and universities this volume provide both practical
and effective guidance on the intricacies of the
institutional structure its functional activities and
contingency planning coverage includes key leadership
positions and expectations faculty and student governance
accreditation and assessment budget processes curriculum
alignment philanthropic efforts human resource development
legal considerations strategic planning crisis management
effective planning and administration can elevate an
institution in critical ways by enhancing recruitment and
retention strengthening student life increasing outside
support and private giving and advancing a reputation for
excellence this practical and authoritative guide orients
future and current administrators to the major areas of an
academic institution and will assist higher education
administrators in leading their institutions to excellence

Educational Governance and Administration

2003

the politics administration dichotomy is much mentioned and
often criticized in the public administration literature the
politics administration dichotomy toward a constitutional
perspective second edition offers a book length treatment of
this classical notion while public administration academics
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typically reject it as an outdated and even dangerous idea it
re emerges implicitly in their analyses this book tells the
story of how this has happened and suggests a way to get out
of the quandary it analyzes the dichotomy position in terms
of content purpose and relevance what s in the second edition
extensive study of the politics administration dichotomy as a
classic idea in public administration a much overlooked
constitutionalist line of argument in defense of this widely
discredited notion exploration and further development of the
intellectual legacy of dwight waldo coverage of the dichotomy
s conceptual origins in 18th and 19th century continental
european thought an assessment of main criticisms against and
alternatives for the dichotomy presented in the literature
contributions to the newly emerging constitutional school in
the study of public administration an argument against the
institutional separation of political science and public
administration in academia completely revised and updated the
book examines the idea that politics and public
administration should be separated in our theories and
practices of government a combination of history of ideas and
theoretical analysis it reconstructs the dichotomy s
conceptual origins and classical understandings and gives an
assessment of the main criticisms raised against it and the
chief alternatives suggested for it arguing that one sided
interpretations have led to the dichotomy s widespread but
wrongful dismissal the study shows how it can be recovered as
a meaningful idea when understood as a constitutional
principle this study helps readers make sense of highly
confused debates and challenge the issues with an original
and provocative stance

The Legal Foundations of Public
Administration

2005

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization
as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our
most important libraries around the world and other notations
in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the
united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body
of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
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work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this
work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public we appreciate your support
of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Public Administration in the Information
Age

2012

this first of its kind project documents the contributions of
women in public administration it contains eight research
based case studies on women who have contributed to the field
academics government managers and activists the women
profiled are not from a random sample they were selected
based on their contributions to the theory and practice of
public service each chapter relates the life and work of each
subject to the broad issues faced by today s public servants
the result is a book that is both instructive and
inspirational and that should be read by every aspiring
public service practitioner

Public Administration: A Very Short
Introduction

2016-08-18

public administration in canada needs to change a handful of
scholars across canada have been sounding the alarm for years
but to no avail talented young bureaucrats have been joining
the public service with fresh ideas capable of creating real
change but the black hole consumes all in the black hole of
public administration experienced public servant ruth hubbard
and public administration iconoclast gilles paquet sound a
wake up call to the federal public service they lament the
lack of serious play going on in canada s public
administration today and map some possible escape plans they
look to a more participatory governance model open source
governing or small g governance as a way to liberate our
public service from antiquated styles and systems of
governing in their recognizably rebellious style hubbard and
paquet demand that public administration scholars and senior
level bureaucrats pull their heads out of the sand and
confront the problems of the current system and develop a new
system that can address the needs of canada today



abstract algebra an introduction hungerford solutions

2023-04-30 17/21
abstract algebra an

introduction
hungerford solutions

School Administration in Municipal
Government

2016-05-21

excerpt from public administration in ancient india a thesis
approved by the university of london for the degree of d sc
econ the object of this book is to give within a small
compass all the important facts relating to the
administrative system of ancient india to make the account
complete a few of the political ideas of the early hindus
have been briefly noticed here the period mainly dealt with in
this work is the millennium 500 to 500 a d but occasionally
references have been made to earlier and later periods
nothing has been said here which is not supported by reliable
evidence sanskrit passages have been transliterated in
accordance with the system adopted at the geneva congress
which system has also been applied with some accommodations
viz sh for s ti for r in citation of sanskrit terms and
expres sions but for the convenience of non sanskritists all
proper names have been transliterated except for indications
of vowel length in the simple and ordinary way the author
desires to take this opportunity to offer his best thanks to
dr l d barnett mr h b about the publisher forgotten books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books
find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction
of an important historical work forgotten books uses state of
the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work
preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections
present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the
original such as a blemish or missing page may be replicated
in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical
works

The Next Public Administration

2017-10-23

born into a leading merchant family in saudi arabia s eastern
province dr algosaibi not only experienced but as a
government minister played a leading part in the kingdom s
rapid modernisation during the 1970s and 1980s in this
administrative autobiography we are treated to the wit and
wisdom of one of saudi arabia s leading technocrats who as
poet writer broadcaster ambassador and minister once again is
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also one of its most prominent intellectuals and gifted
communicators in recounting his career he provides us with a
series of profound and penetrating insights into the
relationship between the political leadership the executive
and the administrative machine along the way we are given an
insider s view of the personalities of successive monarchs
the whirlwind transformation of the kingdom s infrastructure
the tensions between conservatives and modernisers and saudi
arabia s relations with its neighbours in dr algosaibi s view
of the human condition we are all victims of administration
from the day we are born and inevitably grow up to be
perpetrators of it too illustrating his story with vivid and
occasionally hilarious incident he reflects on what he calls
his own aggressive style of administration in contrast to the
defensive style the pitfalls of popularity and media stardom
the requirements of education and development the relative
merits of state ownership and privatisation the challenges of
national healthcare and the claims of family life the book is
packed with judicious tips for budding administrators and
diplomats all those interested in the workings of government
in this most conservative of modern islamic states will find
in dr algosaibi s life in administration an essential and
entertaining companion

Emerging Trends of Public Administration
in SAARC Countries

1992

Organization and Administration in Higher
Education

2013

The Politics-Administration Dichotomy

2012-04-03

Administration in Tropical Africa

2019-02-28
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Outstanding Women in Public
Administration

2016-12-05

The Black Hole of Public Administration

2010-11-15

Public Administration in Ancient India

2018-02-03

Issues in Welfare Administration:
Handler, J. F. and others.
Intergovernmental relationships

1972

Yes, (Saudi) Minister!

1999

Technical Reports of the National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration

1973

The Federal Aviation Administration's
Flight Service Station Modernization and
Consolidation Programs, and the Federal
Aviation Administration's Staffing of
Airways System Specialists

1986
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The Administration of Foreign Affairs and
Overseas Operations

1951

Examining the Obama Administration's
Social Cost of Carbon Estimates

2013

Reports of Cases Argued and Determined in
the Supreme Court of Alabama

1877
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